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Developing a Collection on Japanese Culture and History for the Libraries of Troy University

As a result of information gained at the Japan Studies Institute, I will be working with the heads of both of Troy’s other libraries to improve our collections in the area of Japanese studies.  I will be applying for two different grants from organizations that provide money for projects such as this.  The Northeast Asia Council provides grants of $1,000 and the China and Inner Asia Council offers grants in the amount of $2,000 that develop collections in this area.  For the latter of the two grants, books and DVDs on Japan’s relationships with these areas will be purchased, thereby continuing with the Japan-centric theme.  Troy-Dothan’s library is also dedicating another $3,000 toward developing a collection of books and DVDs on Japan.

I will also be serving as a liaison to the History Department and will ask for their input in terms of what should be purchased with the aforementioned funds.  Many of the choices will come from bibliographies received at JSI.  

Troy University-Dothan also sponsors a film series for the community free of charge.  We will be incorporating films viewed while at JSI as well as others that focus on Japan.  In the first film of the summer we screened Come See the Paradise, and next semester The Last Samurai and The Grave of the Fireflies will be incorporated into the series.

The Troy University Library is interested in establishing a sister library relationship with a university library in Japan and will be investigating opportunities to create such a relationship over the course of the next year.
